
Veterans Park

Conceptual image of the Never Forget Garden

   The Never Forget Garden (NFG) is a joint
project of many community groups
including local chapters of the Daughters
of the American Revolution (DAR) and
Sons of the American Revolution (SAR),
A&M Garden Club and other local garden
clubs, veterans, organizations, and
numerous individuals. 

NFG Executive Committee 

For more information:   
neverforgetgardenbrazosvalley.com

facebook.com/NFGVeteransMemorial  
NFG.bvvm@gmail.com 

Chair:          Jane W. Cohen 
Vice Chairs: Vicki Smith-Dicky, Brandon Gaines,
                     Lou Hodges 
Treasurer:   Sherry Frisk 
Secretary:   Susie Ohendalski 
Advisors:    Bob Cohen, George Nelson,   
                    Sharron Rosedahl, Heather White
Reviewers: Steve Beachy, Patricia Gerling,  
                    Stephan Richardson 
Also pictured: Steve Wright, Director of the
College Station Parks & Recreation Department 

CommemoratingCommemorating
  The 100th AnniversaryThe 100th Anniversary    

Tomb of the Unknown SoldierTomb of the Unknown Soldier  

The initial landscape design for the garden was
 developed by A&M horticulture students. 

On display:
Never Forget Garden
plaque from the
Honor Guard Society
of the Tomb of the
Unknown Soldier

Flags fly proudly
over the Veterans

Park plaza near the
Never Forget

Garden bench.

Brazos Valley Veterans Memorial    
 3101 Harvey Road, College Station, TX

Tomb of the Unknown SoldierTomb of the Unknown Soldier
NEVER FORGET GARDENNEVER FORGET GARDEN

VETERANS MEMORIALVETERANS MEMORIAL



Never Forget Garden 
Veterans Memorial 

 Donor Level Recognition 
(Anonymous or Identified) 

“Flag” Donors will be recognized on
 the two granite entrance pedestals.  

$40,000 -  “Old Glory”   
$25,000 -  “Betsy Ross”   
$10,000 -  “Stars & Stripes” 
$ 5,000  -  “Lone Star”     

Contributions for personalized engraved
 bricks will help “Pave the Way.”         

$    500   -   8"x8" Engraved paver
$    250   -   4"x8" Engraved paver

Make checks payable to the
Community Foundation of the Brazos
Valley - Never Forget Garden Fund. 
Send form and check to the
Community Foundation, P.O. Box
2622, Bryan, Texas 77805-2622.

For credit card donations, call  
Patricia Gerling at the Community
Foundation, 979-589-4305.   

     For information on qualified IRA  
charitable contributions, stocks, etc.,

contact the Community Foundation at:
president.cfbv@gmail.com.

This brochure and donation forms are online at:
https://TexasSAR.org/Independence/NFG

Donation/Pledge Options  
(Cash, Check or Credit card) 

Won’t you join us in paying tribute  
to all missing and unknown service  
members who made the ultimate   

 sacrifice for our nation?

This memorial will also honor the    
 thousands of soldiers who died during

the American Revolution, many    
 buried in unmarked graves. 

- Kickoff for the Never Forget Garden -
Veterans Day, November 11, 2021

A beautiful spot has been designated for
the Never Forget Garden Veterans
Memorial in the Brazos Valley Veterans
Memorial. Features are: 

Size - 21’ x 30’
7 foot granite monument with wreath 
Large granite star in the plaza center  
Engraved brick pavers on the inside border 
Two granite pedestals, one on each side of

      the entrance to the memorial 
Flowers and trees native to the area  
Never Forget Garden plaque  
Wrought iron bench at garden entrance 

Donors & committee members support fundraising. 

      The Community Foundation of the Brazos
Valley (CFBV) is a 501(c)(3)  organization.

Donations are tax deductible to the extent of the
law. No goods or services are provided in

consideration of your gift.


